
1150 KC WABH 

Deerfield Broadcasting Co. 

Serving: Western Augusta, Bath and Highland Counties 

Mare2eL3, 1962 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
dalnutport Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Gcaryz 

1,000 WATTS 

PHONE 939-1150 
DEER FIELD, VA. 

We surely do want to thank you for the very wonderful 
letter which you wrote regarding your reception of the 
signal from WABH, in Deerfield,, Virginia. It was most 
complete,. and' proved, that you did receive us very well. 

It was great to learn that you had as much as 10 microvolts 
of signal from us. The fact that fading_ was. negligible 
was gratifying, also. Another fact, which has been 
giving_ us a great deal of satisfaction, is that the 
other,, more powerful stations do not, cut us out. 
We had a report from mear Boston which said that we 
were heard over WWI) with 5,000 watts of power. 
We are only 1,000 watts, 

It was interesting to me that you were using a National 
HRO 1935 model and it was still so very quiet, and the 
fact that you had a deep well for a. ground system. 

The portion of the program which you logged and sent us 
surely serves to verify the fact that you were getting 
good reception. We had several to tell us about the 
selection "AbdullahBulbul Ameer", which we did not intend 
to play. As you may have noted, we are playing gospel and 
better type of country and hillbilly music. 

This was a good February 24th morning because we are still 
answering letters received after that broadcast day. 

Thanks_ again. Tune in again,, and if you ever come down 
Route 11, leave the route at Staunton, and come by R 250 
to R 629 and. thus to Deerfield and, look us up,lf you care 
to do so. 

Cordially yours,, 

bee 
/Joseph L. Mc Farland 
Engineer for WABH 


